

Association of American Medical Colleges 2450 N Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20037-1127 T 202 828 0400 F 202 828 1125 www.aamc.org

Jordan J. Cohen, M.D. President

Catharine W. Burt, Ed.D.
Chief, Ambulatory Care Statistics Branch
Division of Health Care Statistics
National Center for Health Statistics
6625 Belcrest Road
Hyattsville, MD 20782-2003

Dear Dr. Burt:

The Association of American Medical Colleges is pleased to continue our support and endorsement of the National Ambulatory Medical Care Survey. The Survey continues to generate useful and unique information that is of value to many sectors of the health care community.

Sincerely,

Jordan J. Cohen, M.D.